
Update of the List of WIB Program Experts

We kindly would like to inform you that the Selecting Board has completed the process of
verification of Applications for inclusion in the List of Experts of the WIB Program, submitted as part
of the supplementary recruitment on 15th March – 15th June 2022.

Candidates, who to meet the requirements referred to in Article 6 (1) of the Rules and Regulations
for the recruitment and organisation of the work of Experts appointed to carry out tasks
commissioned by the Managing Entity of the Virtual Research Institute (“WIB”) Programme funded
from the Polish Science Fund, were included in the List thus obtaining the status of a WIB Program
Expert.

The Updated List of Experts is presented below:

List of WIB Program Experts (link)

We would like to thank you all candidates for their applications.
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https://wib.port.org.pl/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/List-of-Experts-of-the-WIB-Programme_25.08.2022.pdf

